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I-TEC  UPDATE August 2020 

 2 Corinthians 4:18 

So fix our eyes not on what is seen, but on what is unseen. For 

what is seen is temporary, but what is unseen is eternal.  

In todays environment, just as in Biblical times, this is a good 

reminder for all of us.  

Our team at I-TEC is excited about the future as we continue to 

receive calls from both new ministries as well as ministries that 

have been serving for many years.  

 The common thread—MORE POWER = MORE MINISTRY 

“ For over 40 years we have had the joy of serving Jesus in Congo.  We're still inspired 
at what God has done and look forward to what lies ahead.  Our hearts rejoice as we         
consider the thousands that have come to Christ, the many graduates from the Bible 
School and the millions who've heard the Gospel through Radio Glory. We believe if 
God enables us, our most fruitful days are ahead.”       

After hearing Jim and Nancy share the fact that the cost of running their 

existing diesel generator only allows the radio station to transmit 4 hours 

a day,  we were glad to present a tentative proposal that would provide 

enough solar and battery power to be on the air 16 hours a day.  This 

radio station is able to reach approx. 8 Million people with the gospel.  

 Please pray for Jim and Nancy Smith as they begin raising approximately 

$175,000. for the Solar PowerPac.  Any donations you may want to    

designate towards this project will go directly to I-TEC’s cost to build.  

I-TEC is pleased to announce the addition of the newest staff family,              
Robert and Terri Harmon. 

Robert joined the U.S. Air Force after high school and worked in various roles.  At the end of his military    
service, he married Terri and together they were challenged to “leave their comfort zones” and take the    
Gospel to “unreached” people groups.  In 1994, they joined New Tribes Mission and moved to Senegal, West 
Africa. During their years overseas, Robert was a computer consultant and Terri taught children of             
missionaries.  In 2006 they returned to the United States to work at the NTM Missionary Training Center in 
Missouri.  Since that time Robert has been helping missionaries with their solar electric needs and Terri has 
been teaching missionary candidates. 

After serving 26 years in ministry, they began praying about helping other missionary efforts and joined I-TEC 
in 2020. Robert brings his years of experience of working in I.T. support and research & development to the   
I-TEC office in Montoursville.  Terri does education consulting for various missions and will help out with office 
projects at I-TEC.   

Robert spends much of his “free” time on his ham radio while Terri tries to keep up with their four grown children. 

Jim and Nancy Smith                         

Founders of Laban Ministries  Intl.  

Thank you for your continued 

support of I-TEC and our staff.  


